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Warmingham CE Primary School 
School Lane, Warmingham 

Cheshire. CW11 3QN 
Tel: 01270 526260 

Executive Head: Mrs Nic Badger 
Principal: Mrs Kate Appleby 

 

School Diary for the 
Week Beginning  

27th September 2021 
 

Monday 
Badgers – Music Lessons 
 
Tuesday 

Otters & Hedgehogs 
PE 

 
KS2 - Dungeons & 

Dragons 
Wednesday 

Squirrels & Badgers PE 
 

KS2 Cricket Club  
 
Thursday 

KS1 Woodland 
Adventures Club  

 
Friday  

Harvest Service @ St 
Leonard’s 

 
PE for All 

 
KS1 Multi-Sports Club  

 
Sunday 

Duck Race, Community 
Walk & Afternoon Tea 

 
Happy Birthday 
Mrs Wrenshall 

 

 

 

 ‘God loves a cheerful giver.’ 
2 Corinthians 9:7 

Dear Parents, 
On Wednesday all the primary schools in our local area hosted a well-
being day for the children in their schools.    Anxiety and worry are 
normal everyday feelings which we will all experience from time to 
time.     What is important is we recognise these feelings and know what 
we can do to help ourselves when we are finding things hard. 
 
Each of the activities planned was linked to a picture book and used to 
help the children to explore their feelings and worries.     The children 
were also provided with various techniques they could use to help them 
when they are feeling anxious.    We also arranged some taster yoga 
sessions for the children which they thoroughly enjoyed – they were 
very sleepy afterwards!     We will be running a yoga club after half term.    
Information has been sent home with the children in Otters and 
Squirrels.    If there is room available, we will open this club up to the 
children in Squirrels and Badgers.       Please visit the school’s website to 
see some of the amazing things the children were doing - 
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/news/well-being-day-
2021/64019 .   As a school, every child starts the afternoon with a 
mindfulness activity.    These only last about 5 minutes, but really help 
the children to regulate their feelings so they are in a good place to 
learn.    This is something we have been doing for a long time and has 
had a real impact on the children’s emotional well-being.    
 
On Tuesday night, our PTA meet to arrange lots of exciting events for 
you to enjoy whilst also raising money for the school.      They have some 
exciting events planned, including a Pamper and Fizz Night for us Mums, 
a Spooky Disco and Film Night for the children.      Over the next few 
weeks, they will be sending out more information about each event and 
how you can get involved to help and buy tickets.    Stay safe and have a 
wonderful weekend. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/news/well-being-day-2021/64019
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/news/well-being-day-2021/64019
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Let Your Light Shine Award – Ours Stars for this week: 
Otters (Reception) ~ Ella for her enthusiasm during well-being day. 
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Charlotte for enthusiasm towards her learning of Phonics. 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Azalea for Meticulous Maths! 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Mae for being a superstar this week and trying really hard with all of her work. 
Squirrels (Y4) ~ Alexander For settling back into school so well, being focused and hardworking and 
always listening first time.  
Badgers (Y5) ~Sophie for her positivity and hard work in Maths. 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Poppy for her effort and creativity in writing.  
PE Award ~ Alexander for his fantastic enthusiasm.  
Principal’s Award ~ Oliver P for always being generous, kind and compassionate. 

 
House Points 

House Birch Oak Sycamore Willow 
This Week 229 200 189 218 

Top of the House Poppy Tiana Morrison Oliver S 
This Year 229 200 189 218 

 

 
 

This week our Ethos Council have chosen Ethan for always being kind and generous 
 

 

 Giving as God Gives - Harvest Time 
Psalm 65 v9-13  

‘You crown the year with your goodness, and your 
paths drip with abundance.’ 

 
 

Prayer for the Week 
 

Dear God, 
We thank you for all the gifts of ripened fruit and vegetables  

you give to us at Harvest time.  
For the bread and the cereals on our table every day  

and for all the other good things we have to eat.  
Help those who are less fortunate 

and grant us all your peace this day and for evermore. 
Amen. 
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Developing Links with Our Community 
Over the last couple of years, we have been working hard to develop our links with the community of 
Warmingham.     We have delivered Easter eggs and Christmas selection boxes to our local residents, 
courtesy of EDF.   We share our news in the Church Window magazine every month.   Helan 
Isherwood and Elizabeth Morris are regular visitors (although remotely until recently) and often lead 
worship for us.      Elizabeth will be coming into school to tell our children the famous folk tale linked 
to Dragon’s Lane which isn’t far from the school.      It’s an interesting tale which I know the children 
will enjoy.   She will also be completing some dragon themed artwork with the children in Badgers.      
Kate Richardson and her husband, James will also be coming into to share some of Warmingham’s 
local history with the children.   There have been some amazing events in the past which have created 
the village we love today.   Last week, Ian Rutter helped out at our New Parents’ BBQ.   Being part of 
our local community is an important part of our school family.   As the majority of our families don’t 
live in the village, it’s important that we make the effort to be involved by attending community 
events. 
 
On Sunday the village will be hosting their annual duck race, followed by a community walk and 
afternoon tea in the village hall.      It would be lovely if some of our families could attend.      There is 
more information on the poster which can be found later in newsletter.    
 
Harvest Service 
It’s our Harvest Service on Friday.    The whole school will be walking to St Leonards for the service.    
As the R Rate is currently high in Cheshire, we have the difficult decision not to ask parents to join this 
year because of the additional risks this will pose.    We will be collecting food donations for St Pauls 
Pantry in Crewe.     Could these please come into school on Friday morning.   In the past they have 
been grateful for your generous donations.       
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COVID Update 

 
As case rates are starting to rise locally for both primary and 
secondary children please help us to keep everyone well at 

Warmingham.   The top 5 COVID symptoms for those who are 
vaccinated and children are: 

1. Runny nose 
2. Headache 
3. Sneezing 

4. Sore throat 
5. Loss of smell 

 
Please isolate and arrange a PCR test if you develop any of these 

symptoms - they could be COVID. 
 

Coughs and fevers are far less common in those who have been 
vaccinated and in children. 

 
Please help us reduce the spread of this infection and keep us 

ALL safe - https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 
 

Annual Warmingham Duck Race 
Sunday 26th September 2021 @ 1:30pm 

Church Field 
 

Followed by a charity walk and afternoon tea. 
See the poster for more details. 

 

 

 
Spooky Disco 

Wednesday 20th October - 5:30 to 7pm 
 

We are looking for parents with hidden talents – can you face 
paint?    We would you be able to lend a hand on the night? 

 
Please speak to one of the community members – Jo Price, Claire 

Henry, Claire James or Bev Beech. 
 

 
Changes to ordering and payment of hot snacks 

As you will be aware we are aiming to be a totally cashless school.      
Over the next few weeks, we will be making changes so your child 
can pre order their hot snacks from the kitchen, and payment will 
be made on School Money – watch this space! 

 

 

 

 
Individual Photos 

Academy Photos will be coming into school on Thursday 7th 
October to take the children’s individual photographs, siblings 

and classes. If you wish to have photographs with younger 
siblings please come to school for 8.30am, and advise the office 

prior to the day.  
 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fget-coronavirus-test%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1MWGOvEn34mAcni48JnRJx_zIkP4zf7WVlbOrau-23FHOJQS8RE8UC3pk&h=AT2R1RDAaTy8LN0L-CCbakcc8Su05JXQE1x_faSgO4rF6OSBFe4wKPc74fNEZuSMgSSz3DWb9emCWF4o4l_LoZE1E5o8-zgIR_omnTtLfjaY1bCtz2Q0Wm8ZXfVf1qFCUg&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1T5H2Hpzzt-R5v7ezeJkJ3HLGO54znUrEYsahyxjzJjpCNiebyvEPmWusaNW-iHqWQrcUkGX5KFR6D_6f61i_wJEuHwsXw3PenKeNpRamGjK6_niCLzSkWK9l7PqYEjObka1XC0JsVGROEbZzk23Xs7gWvNiH5DxL0dJ4F-rDnCoNsaquMbSj5yk6JZDkSVMu1sA
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Would you like to be one of our Governors? 
Information was sent out last Wednesday by email .   If you need 

any additional information, please don’t hesitate to get in contact. 
 

Closing Date – Wednesday 29th September 2021 

 

 
 

 

 
Parents’ Evenings 

3rd and 4th November via Zoom. 
 

The children will be bringing home their English and Maths 
books to share with you on the evening of your appointment.    
They will need to bring them back into school the following 

morning. 
 

 
My Maths 

Last week we launched our new My Maths, our new homework 
platform for Maths.    Each week the children will be given one 

task to complete on My Maths.    These will be issued every Friday 
and need to be completed by the following Friday. 

 
If the children receive a green trophy after completing the task, 
they can go on to play some of the games available.   However, if 
they receive an amber or red trophy, they will need to watch the 

online lesson before completing the homework task again.   
 

 

 

 

Match Funding from Your Employer 

Match funding is a fantastic scheme whereby employers provide 
funding for organisations such as us.     It is a very simple and easy 
means of extra funding.     

As an employee it doesn’t cost you anything, except maybe a little 
help at an event but could mean hundreds of pounds of extra 
money for our PTA, which directly benefits our children.  

In many cases it is as simple as approaching your HR department 
and finding out about their scheme (the name of the scheme may 
differ depending on the company). 

There is a list of example companies (by no means exhaustive!) on 
the school’s PTA page -  

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/match-
funding/110375 

    If you think you may be able to help us, then please do get in 
touch with of the PTA committee members. 

http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/match-funding/110375
http://www.warminghamce.cheshire.sch.uk/page/match-funding/110375
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SEPTEMBER 2021 
26th September – Annual Duck Race @1:30pm Church Field 

 
OCTOBER 2021 

1st October – Harvest Service @ 10am 
8th October – Harvest Supper @ 7pm 

9th October – Saturday Church @ 9:45am 
20th October – PTA Spooky Disco 

20th October – SENSE Day for children with SEN 
 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY 
25th October to 29th October 

 
NOVEMBER 2021 

1st November INSET Day 
3rd & 4th November – Parents’ Evening via Zoom 

11th November – Remembrance Service 
11th November – Film Night straight after school 

13th November – Saturday Church @ 9:45am 
17th November – Fashion & Pamper Night 

 
DECEMBER 2021 

3rd December – Christingle Service @ 10am 
8th December @ 2pm Otters & Hedgehogs Nativity TBC 

9th December @ 10am Otters & Hedgehogs Nativity TBC 
11th December – Saturday Church @ 9:45am 

15th December – Squirrels & Badgers Christmas Service @6pm 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 
Monday 20th December 2021 to Monday 3rd January 2022 

First Day back – Tuesday 4th January 2021 
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